
 
 

 
      
 
To: 

 

Extended Coverage/COBRA Qualified Beneficiaries in the Commonwealth 
of Virginia Health Benefits Program 

  
From: Office of State and Local Health Benefits Programs 
  

Date: June 16, 2020 
 

Subject: Extended Coverage / COBRA Program Monthly Premiums 

  
 
As part your Open Enrollment materials, your Annual Rate Notification provided 
proposed monthly premiums for the new plan year beginning July 1st. As communicated 
in your booklet, the premiums were subject to change based on final approval.  
 
The final monthly premiums have been approved. Current rates will remain the same for 
the new plan year beginning July 1, 2020. These rates will remain in effect for the plan 
year as long as you continue to be eligible for the Extended Coverage/COBRA program. 
 
You may contact the Office of Health Benefits Extended Coverage/COBRA 
Administrator with any questions or concerns.    
 
 
 
Thank you.  
 
 
Office of Health Benefits  
Virginia Department of Human Resource Management 
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